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Summary for children and young people 

Name: Stone Bay School 
URN: SC023693 
Date of inspection: 27 September 2022 
 
 

 
 
To all the children who stay at Stone Bay School, 
 
Thank you for spending time with me when I came to visit.  
 
I came to see how well you are looked after when you stay at Stone Bay School. 
 
I could see that the staff love looking after you. They know you really well and they 
keep you safe. 
 
There are lots of fun things to do, and the staff help you choose what you want to 
do. 
 
You are learning lots of new things. The staff are very proud of you, and they tell 
you when you have done well. 
 
Martyn and the team are very good at working closely with important people like 
your parents and your social workers.  
 
I think it is an outstanding place for you to stay. 
 
It was lovely to meet you. I look forward to seeing you when I visit Stone Bay 
School again. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Helen 
 
 

 

 
 


